WELCOME

Dear First Grade Families,

Welcome to first grade! I am SO excited to welcome you into this classroom community and begin our partnership with one another! My name is Ashley Eichel, and I will be your child's first grade teacher this year. I am so excited to spend the year with you!

I hope you had an amazing summer. This summer, I spent time with my parents at their home in South Carolina, going to the beach and enjoying the beautiful weather. I also spent lots of time reading new books. I can't wait to hear all about your summer adventures when we come together in September!

The first few weeks of school we will spend a lot of time getting to know routines, expectations, and how to make good, safe choices. Most importantly, we will be getting to know one another and begin building a safe, exciting, and enjoyable learning space.

Prior to the first week of school, please familiarize yourself with dismissal manager and update how your child is getting home. Please pack a water bottle and snack every day for your child – as we will be eating snack each day. If your child will be eating lunch at school, please preview the menu with them to be sure they know what they want!

I can't wait for all the fun we're going to have this year in first grade and look forward to seeing everyone on September 5th!

Sincerely,
Ms. Eichel